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CONFESSION �

Kindly call the Rectory to make an 

appointment for Confession. �
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THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 

May be received by anyone who is . D

delay the sacrament  until the person is dying. 
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PLEASE HELP US SPREAD THE GOOD NEWS OF 

                 

 �

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

What prompts you to make the decisions you make? When 

confronted with a decision, whether one that is more trivial 

and mundane or one that is more significant and profound, we 

rely on guidance. That guidance can be the result of impulse 

and passion or the fruit of the interior voice of conscience. �

Decisions made on impulse and passion can be misguided and 

erroneous. Decisions based on conscience, or the moral voice 

within, will reflect the depth and maturity of our soul work. A 

more contemplative soul will make more contemplative �

decisions. A less developed conscience will make decisions 

based on the individual’s level of development.�

�

Conversion and a change of heart are at the core of Jesus’ 

message precisely because of this reality. We are works in �

progress. For the person on fire with the Holy Spirit and �

centered on God, life reflects an ever�deepening awareness and 

heightened sense of God’s presence and a greater willingness 

to do God’s will. What is happening internally is validated by 

what is witnessed externally. The hypocrite is the one who says 

yes when they really mean no. From the start, they had no �

desire to do the virtuous act but wanted to outwardly appear 

as if they did.�

�

Where are you on the road of integrity? Honesty is all that is 

required. God is good with that. It is okay to struggle with our 

decisions and wrestle with ourselves. Consciences on the path 

to maturity and greater depth are not always going to know 

what action is immediately best. We may, at first, say no to 

what we know is right and, after prayerful reflection and 

thought, come around to doing it. Conversion happens when 

our no changes to yes, regardless of how sinful or out of sync 

we may be at the time. God is anxious to welcome us to �

Himself. But we cannot embrace Him unless we want to. 

Learning to orient our gift of free will to what is of divine 

origin, right, and best is a discipline we must always tweak and 

perfect.�

�

Thank  you continued  ge e o y  and  

o In  to  ce ve  

ee y please  use  envelopes  and  

e amount of on the e ve o e.��

�

                   September 20� $5,385� �

PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE FOR ANY �

�

UP�TO�DATE INFORMATION:�

�

��

Pro�Life Ministry News:�

�

25th Annual Baby Shower!�

Next�Sunday,��October 4,��Respect Life 

Sunday, the parish pro�life ministry will again be collecting 

baby items �to benefit infants and young mothers in and 

around Elizabeth.�� Donations will be distributed 

through �GATEWAY PREGNANCY CENTER�on Jefferson 

Avenue.� Most needed are:�

�NEW BABY ITEMS ONLY�

�

Clothing for babies (Size Newborn 0 � 2T)�

Pampers � Size N�3�

Wipes�

Blankets�

Lotions�

Powders�

Ointments�

Pacifiers�

Soothers � (teething)�

Booties�

WELCOME REV. MIROSLAW KUSIBAB�

�

We welcome Rev. Miroslaw Kusibab to our St. Genevieve’s 

Parish family. Father has been ordained for 29 years. We 

look forward to his sharing the Lord’s love with us!�
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We’re Scouting for Boys � and maybe a few girls as well!�

�

If your child is anywhere between a Kindergartener and a 

high school senior, please think about getting in on the fun of 

Scouting. �The Scouting program instills character, good �

citizenship and physical fitness in youth through outdoor �

activities such as campouts and hikes, involvement in �

community activities, and just plain FUN!��

�

Cub Scouting provides activities and training for boys in �

Kindergarten through the fifth grade.� Boy Scouting is for 

boys who are at least 11 years old or graduated from the fifth 

grade. �And if there is sufficient interest and adequate adult 

volunteers, girls will now be able to join the Cub Scouting 

program at St. Genevieve’s parish!�

�

New members are welcome at any time, all year round.� �

Cub Scout den meetings are held on Tuesday evenings in the 

St. Genevieve’s Church hall, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.� The Boy 

Scouts meet in the Church hall every Wednesday from 7:00 

to 8:45 pm.� Of course, face masks are required at all �

meetings.� Activities will be conducted outside on the �

playground or lawn, whenever possible.�

�

Cub Scout Pack 23 and Boy Scout Troop 23 have served the 

youth of St. Genevieve’s parish and the surrounding area for 

almost 60 years.� These units have earned hundreds of 

awards on the local and national level, have produced 75 �

Eagle Scouts, and have leaders who are well�known and 

widely respected by other Scout leaders across the country.�

�

For more details, please contact Dan Bernier, Scoutmaster, at 

(908) 451�1948 or homeinthepark1@comcast.net.�

�

�

WHY DO WE DO THAT? � CATHOLIC LIFE �

EXPLAINED�

The Tradition of Genuflection�

�

Question:�

Why do Catholics genuflect?�

�

Answer:�

Genuflection is an act of devotion that literally means “to 

bend the knee.” For many Catholics, it’s an almost automatic 

gesture that we perform before entering our pew or row of 

seats at Mass. But, like many of the symbols and gestures of 

our faith tradition, genuflecting can also be an invitation for 

deeper reflection. �

�

The practice of “bending the knee” is an ancient way of �

recognizing the presence of someone greater than we are. It 

has been said that the practice dates back to the time of �

Alexander the Great, but it became a common part of �

etiquette in the royal courts of the Middle Ages. From throne 

rooms and palaces, it was a small step to genuflecting �

becoming part of the devotional lives of Christians, who used 

this secular gesture as a way of recognizing the presence of the 

One who is King of Kings, especially in the Eucharist.�

�

Today, Catholics are asked to genuflect in the presence of the 

Blessed Sacrament (whether in the tabernacle or exposed on 

the altar during eucharistic adoration). So, while it has �

become second nature to genuflect before entering your seat 

in church, we should pay attention to where the Blessed �

Sacrament is kept in each church or chapel that we visit, and 

genuflect in the direction of the tabernacle where the Blessed 

Sacrament is kept. In churches or chapels in which the �

tabernacle is in a separate space, we are invited to simply bow 

toward the altar.�

�

In addition to genuflecting before the Blessed Sacrament, we 

are also instructed to genuflect before the cross used for �

veneration on Good Friday (during the solemn celebrations of 

the Lord’s Passion) and any time a relic of the True Cross is 

displayed for veneration. This long�standing tradition is a way 

of honoring the cross as the great sign of our salvation and of 

showing devotion to the passion of Jesus.�

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS �

�

The Knights of Columbus is a fraternal organization for �

Catholic men. All men of the parish are invited to join. For 

information please contact :�

Council 253 at (908)355�2253 or Chris at (908)351�4444.�

THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS �

RECEIVED FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

ON SEPTMBER 12�

AT ST. GENEVIEVE’S CHURCH�

PLEASE KEEP THEM IN YOUR PRAYERS ~�

CONGRATULATIONS AND MAY GOD BLESS                                                    

� � �   YOU ALWAYS�

�

    �  Lucas Alfaro� � Liam Morais� �

   �  Aidan Brady� � Logan Morais�

    � Christian Brady� � Lucas Ocampo�

   �  Jordan Brady� � Valentina Ocampo�

� Joshua Chiari� � Alesia Ortiz�

� Elizabeth Chipelo� Justin Paz�

� Valentina Condina� Ezekiel Quersdyn�

� Jacob Cruz� � Mariposa Quersdyn�

� Zachary Gianchiglia� Adam Ramos�

� Felicity Gonzalez�� Dezahion Rivera�

� Daniella Jimenez� Krisbell Rodriguez�

� Gavin Jimenez� � Noah Rodriguez�

� Joshua Labrador�� Skylar Shaw�

� Sebastian Lopes� � Joshua Sime�

� Liliana Milanes� � Christian Skamangas�



SPECIAL DONATION�

If you wish to make a special donation the fo o g�

items please fill out fo  and to the ec o y. �

�

WINE       HOSTS       FOR 

CANDLES         FOR THE �

�

The donation may be made the fo o g �

�
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 REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS WORLD PEACE�

AND AN END TO TERRORISM�

�

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2020�

   5:30pm Mary McHugh req. O’Connor Family�

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2020�

   7:30� Anna Gnielka req. Family�

   9:00� Ann O’Connor req. Greq & Eileen Mulroy�

 10:30� Peter Nardella 1st Anniv. req. Mother, Sister & 

� Family�

 12:00� Jose Almeida, Sr. req. Almeida Family�

� Larry Jones req. Goworek Family�

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2020�

   7:00� Purkis/Gill Families req. Mary Ellen Purkis�

   8:00� Segundo Valderrama req. Wife & Family�

   7pm� Joanne Arena req. The Fowler Family�

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2020�

   7:00    Marie & Floyd, Jerry, Dr. Jack & Pick Donahue, �

               Dr. Bob & Jane Messier�

   8:00� Lito Nombre req. The Whelan Family�

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2020�

   7:00� Felipe Jaen req. Bob & Maria Dyke�

   8:00� Anne Russell req. The Whelan Family�

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2020�

   7:00� Francisco & Eulalia Feito Lopez req. Family�

   8:00� Lito Nombre req. Mary Maruschak�

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2020�

   7:00� Jean Clement Stocking req. Claudia Hudson�

   8:00� Anne Russell req. Mary Maruschak�

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2020�

   7:00� People of the Parish�

   8:00� Lito Nombre req. Irene & Jim Henkes�

   5:30pm The Bouillon Family req. Children�

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2020�

   7:30� Lito Nombre req. Mary Paul�

   9:00� Harry Atkinson req. Lynda Lodzinski & Family�

 10:30� Protection of Babies in the Womb & Their Family 

� req. Pro Life Ministry�

 12:00� Robert Bisoglio req. Nella & Marco�

  � Mercedes Abella req. Abella Family�

�

�

                                                                       ��

Our prayers are with you as you recover 

Grill

Alice e y, Rachael 

 Pennell �

�

e  c eg ve  and all in need of �

LIVE THE LITURGY � INSPIRATION FOR 

THE WEEK�

�

When making decisions, we often struggle with what voice to 

follow. We acknowledge the presence of God, the existence 

of the Trinity, the priority of the Gospel, and the virtues and 

values they embody. Yet, even with all of that truth, 

knowledge, and tradition behind us, we think we know �

better. When confronted with a decision, we easily dismiss 

what we know we ought and need to do and entertain �

responses that stem from lesser desires and wants. We �

eventually may come around and realize that what God asks 

us to do is what we need to do, even if it wasn’t our original 

intention. God accepts our return to Him with joy. What 

becomes dishonest is deceiving ourselves, God, and others by 

originally saying yes to what we know we need (and are 

asked to do) and willfully doing something else. That is �

blatant hypocrisy.�
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Contact Jim Marcinkiewicz
to place an ad today! 
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Shim’s Martial 
Arts Academy

• Martial Arts 
• Summer Camp
• After School Program

2191 Morris Ave. | Union, NJ | 908-721-1992

1115 E. Jersey St. | Elizabeth, NJ | 908-354-0203

www.SMAATKD.com

TWO
LOCATIONS!

Bar & Liquor Restaurant
Take-Out • Barbecue

Portuguese, American & Spanish Cuisine
Home of the Steak on a Stone

“O Rei dos Leitoes” 
Assado em forno a lenha
665 Monroe Ave., Elizabeth

Restaurant: 908-354-2525
Take Out: 908-354-4024 

  www.valencadining.com

Krowicki McCracken 
FUNERAL HOME

Linden, NJ
908-352-9190

www.krowickifuneralhome.com
Joseph J. Olivero, Mgr.  NJ Lic. No. 3322

Matthew V. Marini
Advanced Planning Director

NJ Lic. No. 5114

Edward J. Shaffery Jr.
Manager

NJ Lic. No. 3315

Jennifer Tanis
Funeral Director

NJ Lic. No. 4894

Ronald T. Principe, Jr.
Funeral Director

NJ Lic. No. 4841

McCracken Funeral Home
1500 Morris Ave., Union, NJ 07083

908-686-4700

LET US PLACE 
YOUR AD HERE.


